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CONSERVATION COMMISSION

NOTICE
The Mass Leads Act of November 2024

To whom it may concern,

On November 20, 2024, Massachusetts Governor Maura Healey signed the “Mass Leads Act” (the
Act). This comprehensive economic development bill includes provisions to extend the life of land use
permits, including but not limited to many permits issued by the Cheshire Conservation
Commission.

For more information regarding this Act and how it may affect your permit or application, please see
page two (2) of this Notice, titled: “A Third Permit Extension Act is Enacted”, provided by the
Massachusetts Association for Conservation Commissions, which briefly summarizes the impact of
this Act on Conservation Commission permits throughout the state.

The Cheshire Conservation Commission welcomes any questions that you may have regarding the
Act and how it affects your permits. Our contact information is provided below.

Regards,

Mia Frangesconi + Executive Assistant
(413)743-1690 Ext. 101
executiveassistant@cheshire-ma.gov
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Mary Summerg < Chair, Cheshire Conservation Commission
concom@cheshire:ma gov




